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Proposed National Policy Statement for Highly Productive 
Land 

Submission Template 
We would like to hear your views on the proposed National Policy Statement for Highly 
Productive Land (NPS-HPL). 

Please feel free to use this template to prepare your submission. Once complete please 
email to soils@mpi.govt.nz.  

You can also make a submission using the online submission tool. A link to the online 
submission tool is available at www.mpi.govt.nz/HighlyProductiveLand. 

Contact details 

Name: 

 

Postal address:  

 

Phone number: 

 

Email address: 

 

Are you submitting on behalf of an organisation?   Yes [ X ]   No [   ] 

If yes, which organisation are you submitting on behalf of?   

 

 

 

 

 

Eva Harris, Environmental Manager 

 
 

 
 
 

 

 

Barrhill Chertsey Irrigation Limited 
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Submissions are public information 

All or part of any written submission (including names of submitters) may be published on 
the Ministry for Primary Industries' website, or the Ministry for the Environment's website. 
Unless you clearly specify otherwise in your submission, the ministries will consider that you 
have agreed to have your submission and your name posted on their websites. 

Contents of submissions may be released to the public under the Official Information Act 
1982, if requested. Tell us if you do not want some or all of your submission released, 
stating which part(s) you consider should be withheld and the reason(s) for withholding the 
information. 

Under the Privacy Act 1993, people have access to information held by agencies about 
them. Any personal information you send with your submission will only be used in relation 
to matters covered by this document. In your submission, indicate if you prefer that we do 
not include your name in the published summary of submissions. 

  














